
 **STUDENTS ARE ENROLLED IN THE ORDER FORMS ARE RETURNED WITH FULL 
PAYMENT.  GROUPS MAY FILL BEFORE THE DEADLINE.**   

Meadow Brook Math Pentathlon Club 
 

What is the Math Pentathlon Club? 
The Math Pentathlon Club is a math club that will meet weekly to play games that explore 
mathematical concepts such as problem solving, spatial and computational reasoning, and logical 
thought. The games we’ll use from the Mathematics Pentathlon Institute (www.mathpentath.org) 
are enjoyable to students of varying abilities and learning styles. The students will be preparing for 
an academic tournament that emphasizes constructive competition. The focus of the weekly 
meetings will be on the pentathlon content, not classroom assignments or math tutoring.  
 
When/Where are the meetings? 
The club will meet Fridays 4:00-5:00 in the Media Center beginning October 26 and continue until 
the Math Pentathlon Tournament for your age group.  (Meeting Dates will be emailed) 
2nd/3rd Grade = March 23, 2019;  K/1st = April 13, 2019;  4th/5th Grade = May 11, 2019  
 
Who can participate? 
The club is open to any Meadow Brook student.  Space is VERY limited! Students are accepted in the 
order that registration forms and full payment are returned.  Additional interested students will 
be placed on a waitlist and enrolled as additional coaches are available.  If you would like to be a 
Coach, please volunteer!  It will open space to more students AND ensure your child a spot! 
 
How can I be involved as a Volunteer? 
We rely on our parent volunteers.  You must choose a way to volunteer in order to enroll.   
Option 1) Coach: available to volunteer each Friday.  
Option 2) Pentathlon Volunteer: at the academic tournament on 3/23, 4/13, or 5/11 (all day) AND 
at 2 meetings leading up to your event (January-March: a sign up will be sent at a later date).  Also 
includes a mandatory tournament training on 2/27/19 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. at North Hill 
Elementary in Rochester Hills, MI.  (All parents that are not Coaches will be required to volunteer as 
Option 2.  This is not difficult as you will need to attend the tournament with your child for the day 
anyway). 
 
What is the cost?    Please make all checks payable to Meadow Brook PTA 
NEW PANTATHLETES: $92 ($10 T-shirt, $20 supply fee, $20 club dues, $42 pentathlon fee)  
RETURNING PENTATHLETES: $82 (waive t-shirt fee).  
*Fee is refundable if student decides not to continue with the club, if requested before 11/2/18. 
 
Who should I contact for more information? 
Ferman Chavez at (248) 844-0893 or chavez@oakland.edu 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Meadow Brook Math Pentathlon Club Registration Form – Due October 19 
 

Student’s Name:_____________________________________Grade Level:_______________  
Parent/Guardian’s Name:______________________________________________ 
Email:_____________________________________________________ 
Phone:______________________________________  
Volunteer: Please select one 

o Coach: available to volunteer each Friday 
o Pentathlon Volunteer: Help at the year-end competition AND volunteer 2 times in 

the classroom  between January-March (sign-up sent in late fall) 
 


